From: Gabriele Antonazzo

To: M&CP - Licensing

Cc: Barns, Brendan

Subject: Representations on The University of Chicago Booth School of Business Application
Date: 27 November 2022 08:39:27

| THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL
Dear Sir or Madam

| refer to the the following application:

Applicant: The University of Chicago Booth School of Business
Premises Address: One Bartholomew Close, Bart's Square EC1A 7BL
Application details:

1. To permit the sale of alcohol on and off the premises 9am — 3am Monday to
Sunday.

2. To provide late night refreshment, 11pm — 3am Monday to Sunday.

3. To permit regulated entertainment, such as, recorded and live music,
performance of dance, exhibits of film and provision of plays 9am — 3am
Monday to Sunday.

I am a resident of and owner of an apartment in the Barts Square development, Levett
Building, 50 Little Britain, ECIA7BR. I am writing to object to the above-mentioned
application.

Granting this license would have very significant consequences for the entire Barts Square
development and adjacent areas. The Barts Square development is a premium
development whose distinguishing feature is being located in a quiet residential area.
Large part of Its value is based on this feature.

Granting this license would create very significant disturbance to the entire development,
with noise until very late hours, which will be amplified by the narrowness of the streets of
the complex. There will also inevitably be a population of potentially inebriated people
walking around the complex at late hours, thereby affecting the safety, the decour and
potentially the cleanness of the area.

I would respectfully request that the above-mentioned application be denied to allow
residents of Barts Square to benefit from the quiet enjoyment of their properties and
prevent the value of their investments from being severely affected.

Kind regards,
Gabriele



